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To the Chairman of the Agricultural Commission

Of the European Parliament

Mr. Neil Parish

Dear Mr. Neil Parish,

The Federation of the European Beekeeping Organizations - “Apislavia” would like to express its gratitude 
towards the initiative of the state of the Beekeeping Resolution. We are all in favor of the notes made 
regarding the beekeeping conditions. We would like to make the following additional suggestions that we 
find useful

- For paragraph five we think the following text should be added – the areas that are being 
protected from erosion plants such as Robinia, Tilia, Amorfa fruticosa, Corylus avellana, Salix, Aser, 
Betula alba, should be planted.

- For paragraph eleven the following text should be added – finding financial help during the winter 
feed of the bees. 

On behalf of all the members of “Apislavia” – Bulgaria, Belarus, Hungary, Greece, Macedonia, Poland, 
Russia, Romania, Serbia, Slovakia, Turkey, Ukraine, Check Republic, and the Institute of “Apimondia” in 
Bucharest, we wish you a lot of success in all you endeavors and especially for the ones devoted to the 
progress of the beekeeping in Europe. 

Eng. Stefan Stefanov

President of “Apislavia”
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